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As a race mom, and wife, it is imperative that we keep the sport alive and 

operational. From the littles on their 50cc peewees all the way up through the pros 

this is an activity that gives children and adults an outlet that is desperately needed. 

 

In the race world a small minority of participants at our local  PIR events are required 

to use leaded fuel for technical reasons. While lead has long been linked to certain 

health risks, there is to-date no scientific evidence linking use of leaded fuel at PIR 

with elevated levels of lead in the air within the larger scope of the community. 

 

This proposed legislation, if enacted, would negatively affect some of the racers 

within various groups. Vintage dirtbikes, professional mods, and more need leaded 

fuel to run properly. Enacting this law would have a huge negative impact on the 

racing community and displace many families. 

 

 

Please think about the families this law would negatively impact. 

 


